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Sept. 29 Don’t forget to register for two upcoming courses that 

are filling up fast. On Saturday, Dec. 13, from 1 to 6 pm, 
Laura Stout will be teaching her popular class on 
turning your recycled goods, including metal, paper, 
and wood, into art. And on Wednesday, Jan. 17, from 7 
to 10 pm, accomplished portraiture artist Franz Holmes 
will be teaching the very important skill of drawing 
hands.

Join us to learn how to turn 
your recycled goods into art, 
with Laura Stout, on Dec. 13, 
1-6pm.

Laura Stout will be teaching her popular 
class on turning your recycled goods, 
including metal, paper, and wood, into 
art on Saturday, Dec. 13.

Sept. 16 You’ve probably heard this before, and it’s true: Hands 
are one of the most difficult aspects of portraiture art, 
and it takes a lot of practice to get them right. Learn 
how to start mastering this crucial technique from 
accomplished portraiture artist Franz Holmes, in his 
Drawing Hands workshop to be held Wednesday, 
November 18, from 7 to 10 pm, at Orange Valley High 
School, in Art Room 117. All levels are welcome, 
though familiarity with charcoal and/or graphite drawing 
is strongly encouraged. Sign-ups are on a first-come, 
first-served basis. This course always fills up quickly, so 
get your application in soon. We hope to see you there!

Accomplished portraiture artist Franz 
Holmes will be teaching the very 
important skill of drawing hands on 
Wednesday, Jan. 17.

Sept. 10 Methane painting: amazing, 
science-creating art 
https://twitter.com/NASA/statu
s/640978847408721921

Sept. 9 The "Faces of Dog" exhibit at 
Orange Valley Art Gallery was 
full of treats and surprises. 
Thanks to all who attended!

(Poppies picture) By Roy 
Wickardson, OVCAA teacher and 
watercolorist

Sept. 8 Volunteers needed for the City 
Arts Festival. More details can 
be found on the OVCAA 
website: http://ovcaa.org/



Sept. 7 Our beloved Roy Wickardson, teacher and 
watercolorist, is back from a year in Europe painting 
landscapes and city life. He’s excited to be teaching 
again for the OVCAA, and he brings his phenomenal 
energy, incredible dexterity, and unique creative vision 
to our intermediate Watercolor 2 course. The course 
runs from 10 am to 5 pm on Saturday, October 24, with 
an hour lunch break, in the Art Recreation Room of 
Orange Valley Community Center. Bring your own 
lunch or money for the food truck. Watercolors and 
paper will be available, although you’re always 
encouraged to bring your own supplies. You won’t want 
to miss this course. Sign up soon, or you’ll have to wait Sept. 4 For those of you who were lucky enough to attend the 
"Faces of Dog" exhibit at Orange Valley Art Gallery, the 
evening was full of treats and surprises. Champ, the 
bulldog, was on hand to help promote Jenny Rogen’s 
popular artwork, featuring Champ himself. A record 
number of visitors came to see the exhibit and have 
Champ stamp his pawtograph on purchased prints and 
paintings. Champ even stamped pawtographs on free 
postcards for the children in attendance. Thank you to 
all who turned out for another successful OVCAA event!

These are amazing historical 
photos! 
https://twitter.com/pixelford/sta
tus/636220626349371392
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*Father's Day




